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Recruitment Sub Committee of North Ayrshire Council
7 June 2004

                
Irvine, 7 June 2004  -  At a Meeting of the Recruitment Sub Committee of North 
Ayrshire Council at 1.00 p.m.

Present

David O'Neill, Drew Duncan, Alan Hill, Margaret McDougall, Elizabeth McLardy, 
Peter McNamara, David Munn, Alan Munro, Samuel Taylor and Richard Wilkinson.

In Attendance
D. Sinclair, Chief Executive (Fife Council); and S. Ferguson, Personnel Manager 
(Personnel).

Chair
Councillor O'Neill in the Chair.

Apologies for Absence
John Reid.

1. Exclusion of the Public

The Sub Committee resolved in terms of Section 50(A)4 of the Local Government 
(Scotland) Act 1973, to exclude from the Meeting the press and the public for the 
following item of business on the grounds indicated in terms of Paragraph 1 of 
Part 1 of Schedule 7A of the Act.

2. Interviews for the Post of Chief Executive

Submitted details of the 3 candidates who had been selected for interview for the 
post of Chief Executive.

Having interviewed the selected candidates, the Sub Committee agreed to offer 
the appointment to Ian Snodgrass, Director of Planning and Transport Services, 
Renfrewshire Council to the post of Chief Executive.

The Meeting ended at 5.50 p.m.


